
 
Membership Committee 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
The Membership Committee happily met in person to discuss the enthusiastic 
nominations of a bumper crop of new member proposals!  
Seven new members were approved by the Membership and Executive 
Committees and invited to join our club. Six of the invitations were accepted, and 
so we are delighted to welcome Louise Barton, Nina Draper, Janice Dugan, Lisa 
Giacco, Cynthia Hewitt, and Carol Taylor to the Garden Club of Wilmington. 
 
With great sadness, we remember the passing of two longtime members of our 
club this year: Lydia Boyer( a member since  1983) and Janet Ramsdell (a member 
since 1981).  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Elizabeth Mellon 
Membership Committee Chair 
 
 


